
 

 

July 30, 2012 
 
Ms. Barcy McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
Case Nos. 02-1668-GA-CRS, 11-1078-EL-CRS, 11-346-EL-SSO, 11-348-EL-SSO, 
11-349-EL-AAM, 11-350-EL-AAM, 12-150-EL-COI, 12-426-EL-SSO, 12-427-EL-ATA, 
12-428-EL-AAM, 12-429-EL-WVR, 12-672-EL-RDR, 12-1071-EL-ACP, 12-1126-EL-
UNC, 12-1230-EL-SSO 
 
RE: Notice of Change of Contact Information 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal, 
 
Please accept this notice that my contact information has recently changed.  
Specifically, please note my e-mail and fax information has changed.  If you would 
update your service lists appropriately I would appreciate it.  My new contact information 
is as follows: 
 
Joseph M. Clark 
Direct Energy 
6641 North High Street, Suite 200 
Worthington, Ohio 43085 
joseph.clark@directenergy.com 
(614) 781-1896 (o) 
(614) 760-8723 (f) 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Joseph M. Clark 
 
Joseph M. Clark, 
cc: Service Lists 
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